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11 February 2020 
 
Dear Parents / Guardians 
 
Re: STEM 
 
The Science Faculty is organising a trip to the Salisbury 2020 STEM/Tech event at the Civic 
Centre. This will involve all of Year 9 during the afternoon of Wednesday 11 March. 
 
The event is designed for students in Years 7-9 and aims to: 
• Enable young people to find out about the exciting career opportunities in science, 

technology, engineering and maths (STEM) 
• Bring STEM subjects to life through exhibits (including virtual reality, drones, and the 

Openreach Tech Bus), hands-on activities and employer talks designed to engage and 
inspire future engineers and scientists. 

 
We will leave from school at 12.35 and we have arranged with the canteen that Year 9 will be 
able to eat lunch in the 12-12.30 lunch slot on this day. 
 

Date Visit to Contribution Details of visit Times Requirements 

11/3/2020 
Civic Centre, 
Salisbury 

Free 

Visit to the 
Salisbury 2020 
STEM/Tech 
Event 

Leaving 
school at 
12.35 and 
returning at 
2.30pm. 

School attire. 
Pen & paper 

 
 

Your son will be covered by the school’s insurance during this trip; a copy of which is available 
on the school website.  Please ensure that we have current emergency contact details and 
details of any medical conditions and that your son takes all necessary medication with him on 
this trip. These details can now be checked through the Insight Parent Portal, otherwise please 
contact Mrs Sarah Hayward sah@bws.wilts.sch.uk to update your son’s information. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Dr Emma Baker 
Director of Science/Head of Chemistry 
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